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The attention of all staff is directed to the passing of:


Station Officer

Andrew Timothy Eckert





It is with great sadness that I advise of the passing of current serving SAMFS member, 
Station Officer Andrew Timothy Eckert ID 2301909.


Andrew’s death was unexpected and our thoughts are with Andrews Wife Sally, his 
Children Harry and Rachel and Andrew’s extended family, friends and colleagues.


It is with a very heavy heart that due to the current circumstances and social distancing 
conditions there will not be a funeral to attend but it is hoped that in the not too distant 
future a memorial will be held for Family, Friends, Colleagues and Andrews extended 
SAMFS Family to help celebrate the life of Andrew Timothy Eckert.

A Memorial date, time and location will be forwarded when available.


The family whilst appreciate the empathy and compassion from everyone ask that at this 
time please respect their decision to have contact at this stage via SAMFS Employee 
Support Coordinator only.



